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Good Evening Sandy, 

I am writing as a district manager for New Horizon Academy.  While our country was in the 

throes of Covid our courageous teachers, kitchen managers, and center management stepped up 

to continue to provide one of the most important services in our country.  They did so without 

knowing what effect it may have on them as we all knew very little about Covid when it first 

arrived at our doorstep.  Our staff have done a wonderful job of continuing to provide a healthy, 

stable, loving, and educational environment in which our littles could focus just on being a child 

and not on the scary world around them.  They have continued to do so for almost 18 long 

months and have done so because of the passion they have for children.  They continue to work 

with a population that is unable to get vaccinated putting themselves at higher risk, and have 

done so with dismal pay.  We are asking that our childcare heroes receive the recognition they 

deserve and that they are given bonuses as other frontline workers will receive.  They deserve it! 

Susan Zackery 

District Manager  
New Horizon Academy 

 


